
From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 2:34 PM 
To: James, Andrew G - DNR 
Cc: Ron Anderson 
Subject: Kopatz Property - Vapor Sampling - Crivitz (Town of Beaver), WI 
Attachments: 2316_001.pdf 
 
Andy, REI was able to sample VP-3 but VP-2 still had water coming out of the vapor pin.  REI was able to 
place a sampling port in the north wall of the basement after VP-2 could not be sampled.  An ambient 
air sample was collected in the basement and main floor of the source property building over a 24 hour 
period.  The results have been attached and no VAL exceedences were documented in the four samples 
collected. 
 
Based on these results and that they were able to sample one of the two vapor ports that historically 
have had water present and collected a vapor sample through the north wall of the basement, we will 
now move forward with the updated closure request unless you tell me otherwise. 
 
Any questions let me know. 
Thanks, 
 
 
 

 
Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 
 
 


























